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Jack Canna Joins The Firm
We are very pleased to announce that Jack Canna will be joining
our firm in an “Of Counsel” position, effective August 1, 2019.
Jack brings decades of experience representing school districts
and  other  local  governmental  entities.  Throughout  his
distinguished career, Jack has earned the respect of his clients
and colleagues. The addition of Jack is a great benefit to our
law firm and will enhance our ability to continue to provide our
clients with the highest quality legal representation.

Please see the full announcement here.
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